
 
“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 
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Newsletter  13th September 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the new school year! It’s lovely to see you all again. The children have settled really well into their 
new classes and they all look extremely smart in their new school uniforms. Thank you so much for ensuring that the 
children are wearing the correct clothing. As always, we have lots of exciting things happening this term. I will produce 
a weekly newsletter to keep you up to date with all that is happening. 
Personal Information 
Please update the school office with any changes to your contact details.. 
Class Newsletters 
Class newsletters will be sent out next week. These will have useful information about topics covered and any 
equipment that’s needed on specific days. 
PE Days 
Please could you ensure that your child comes in their PE kits on the following days: 
Merlin: Tuesday and Thursday 
Dart: Monday and Friday 
Trent: Tuesday(swimming kit) and Thursday 
Griffon: Monday and Thursday 
Forest School 
This Term, Forest School activities will be taking place on Friday afternoons for Trent children. Thank you to the PTA 
for providing volunteers to support these sessions. 
Swimming 
Swimming for Trent Class will commence on Tuesday 17th September. Please ensure your child has their swimming 
kit and that they arrive on time to school. The bus leaves at 9am. 
Residential 
The Year 5/6 residential will take place from the 2nd-4th June at Kingswood. A letter with more information will be out 
shortly. 
Parents evening 
Parents’ evening this year will be held on Thursday 17th and Tuesday 22nd October. A letter with more information will 
be out shortly. 
Harvest Festival 
Harvest Festival will take place at St Wilfrid’s Church on Friday 11th October at 2.15pm. Parents and grandparents are 
welcome to attend. 
Colour run 
The PTA are holding a ‘Colour Run’ event at the Community Park on Friday 20th September. This looks to be a very 
fun event. We hope to see lots of you there! 
Equipment for junior children 
The school will provide all equipment for children but if parents want to purchase items for school, the following list 
may be helpful: A pencil case that will fit into a school tray, whiteboard pens, fixion pens, pencils, sharpener, rubber, 
highlighter pens, a separate pencil case with coloured crayons.  
Attendance 
Attendance is extremely important and it is closely linked to attainment and progress. Research shows that those 
children with low attendance achieve lower SATs scores. We understand that all children get ill from time to time but if 
they have a cold or a cough or mild symptoms please send them into school. We will always contact you if we think 
your child needs to go home. 
School Meals for junior children 
School meals are available for all junior children at a cost of £3.25. If you would like your child to have a school meal 
then please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 


